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I heartily oppose LD 1578 “An Act to Adopt an Interstate Compact to Elect the 
President of the United States by National Popular Vote”. 
I fail to see how changing our method of determining a President of the United States 
is necessary.  This method was instituted and adopted in our country’s infancy, and is 
recognized as the best, most fair, and reasonable method to determine the country’s 
leader.  Our founding fathers recognized this, and it has served us well for hundreds 
of years.  Any attempt to undermine this method appears to be partisan politics 
driven, versus what is good for the Nation.  
If this bill were to become law, we in Maine would lose our voice to bigger states and 
cities.  Our votes would be rendered useless.  I do not support losing my voice in 
electing the President of the United States.   
Once again, I do not support LD 1578 “An Act To Join the National Popular Vote 
Compact”, and it OUGHT NOT PASS.


